





Dear Memminger Elementary School Parents/Guardians,

We are excited for our 2^{nd} annual SC FitMe event March 26, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. (K- 2^{nd}) and 12:30 p.m. (3^{rd} - 5^{th} grade). As we know, movement and physical activity are prerequisites to quality of life and this all begins with a healthy, active ME. During our SC FitMe Fun Run your student will have the opportunity to be active, help promote a healthy, active lifestyle and raise funds for The Tri-County Diabetes Coalition. Funds will also be used to support Memminger's physical education program.

Here's how the Program Works:

*Go to the Memminger Fun Run webpage and register for the race (\$5) or set up a donation page. You will be able to send emails to friends and family members to collect donations. Directions to set up the page are found at

https://scahperd.wildapricot.org/Participant-Information/. To utilize the on-line donation website, parents must register their student at the Memminger on-line registration page. In addition, SC FitMe envelopes will be provided for those who choose not to use the online donation page. These donation webpages will be emailed to you starting February 17, 2020.

*We encourage students to ask for donations from family members and friends only. We do not encourage students to request donations by going door-to-door. Parents, Grandparents, and extended family members may collect donations for the student at work, etc.

*All funds should be collected by March 23, 2020.

Please contact **Susan Flynn or Keith Ackler**, if you have any additional questions. <u>flynns@cofc.edu</u> and <u>keith ackler@charleston.k12.sc.us</u>

Thank you, in advance, for your participation and support for our school's SC FitMe campaign. You are making a difference in our students, our school, our community and our state!

Susan Flynn and Keith Ackler, **Physical Education**